
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for a fantastic 2024 season! 

  
 Thank you for all of your orders.  As our plant material 
is bare root, we are closing sales until later this fall.   
 
 Our seedlings are growing in the field and in the 
greenhouse for the 2025 season.  We harvest these seedlings 
late-October to mid-November, grade to size, count, and 
store them in temperature controlled storage.  The website 
will be populated the end of December – beginning of 
January and ready for 2025.   
 

We look forward to serving your needs! 
 
 

 


